
Available to current PACIF members, 2025 PACIF Grants reimburse members for up to 50% of pre-

approved purchases that are intended to reduce the likelihood of PACIF claims. Applications are

accepted and considered on a rolling basis from January 1 until all available funds have been

awarded or October 31, whichever comes first.
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Be sure to read the latest PACIF Grant Requirements document carefully before applying for a

grant. Details of eligibility generally change from year to year, so it is important to understand the

current year's requirements and expectations.
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